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Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of elizabeth 
nevada <nevadamopnk@gmail.com> 
Saturday, June 09, 2012 12:22 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent­
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 9, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

elizabeth nevada 
1426 Coal Ave SE 
Albuquerque, NM 87106-4839 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <actioh@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Frances 
Meier <fcmeier@gmail.com> 
Saturday, June 09, 2012 12:22 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 9, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Frances Meier 
152 Dos Brazos 
Los Alamos, NM 87544 

Sincerely, 

Frances Meier 
152 Dos Brazos St 
Los Alamos, NM 87544-2431 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Guy 
Gaffney <sloopveedub@gmail.com> 
Saturday, June 09, 2012 12:53 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 9, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Guy Gaffney 
1310 Myrtle St 
Los Alamos, NM 87544-3164 
(505)661-8313 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Jasper 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hardesty <joharde@gmail.com> 
Saturday, June 09, 2012 12:22 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 9, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Jasper Hardesty 
903 Loma Linda PI SE 
Albuquerque, NM 87108-3346 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ruth Perez <47rgperez@gmail.com> 
Saturday, June 09, 2012 5:45 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
New Mexico is trusting in you! 

Please keep the guidelines tough in New Mexico to protect the state! 

Ruth Perez 

Sent from my iPad 

l 


